
LITE-ON Technology Corp. 
Bldg. C, 90, Chien 1 Rd., Chung-Ho, New Taipei City, 23585, 

Taiwan 
 
Federal Communications Commission                           Date: 2016-05-25 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
 
SUBJECT: FCC Class II Permissive change for FCC ID: PPQ-WN4510L 
  

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

We, the undersigned, would like to request a Class II Permissive Change for the FCC ID: 

PPQ-WN4510L, which was originally granted on 06/03/2014. 

 

Please be informed that our major change in equipment under this application are 

as follows: 

1. Update 5GHz standard from old rule to new rule Part 15.407 

2. 5GHz(5725-5825MHz) according to Part 15.407 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

_________________________________ 

 

 

Company Name : LITE-ON Technology Corp.  

Address : 
Bldg. C, 90, Chien 1 Rd., Chung-Ho, New Taipei City, 

23585, Taiwan 
 

Name and Job 

Title. 
: TC Wu/  Deputy Director(R & D Division)  

E-mail : tc.wu@liteon.com  

Tel. : 86-2222-6181  


